
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

News from the Federation – 28thMarch 2025 

Dates and Events 
 
Term Dates 
These can be found on our 
website using the link: 
https://www.trumpington
federation.co.uk/page/?ti
tle=Term+Dates&pid=133  
 
Monday 24th March – 
Friday 4th April 
SUSTANS Big Wheel and 
Walk 
 
Tuesday 1 April at 
2:30pm 
Year 4 Showcase 
 
Wednesday 2 April at 
9am 
Year 4 Showcase 
 
Friday 4th April 
Last day of the Spring 
term 
 
Tuesday 22nd April 
First day of the Summer 
Term 
 
Thursday 1st and Friday 
2nd 

May INSET days 
 
Monday 26th– Friday 30th 
May 
Half term Break 
 
Monday 2nd June 
Back to school 
 
 
 

 

Instagram 

 
We are thrilled to announce that the school had our final OPAL audit 
last week and has been awarded OPAL Platinum award. This puts us in 
the top 1% of UK primary school for the quality of play offered during 
break and lunch times. We have worked hard over the last 2 years to 
improve play opportunities for our children - we now have so many 
different activities for them to choose from - water, mud, building, 
creative areas just to name a few. Keep an eye out for our Platinum 
Plaque coming soon. Thank you everyone for supporting this project. 

We are very proud! 

 

 
Mrs Calverley 
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Red Nose Day 
Thank you to everyone who supported Comic Relief by donating to the Federation Just Giving page. We are pleased to 
announce that we have raised £490 for the cause. 
 
Year 5 Trip for the Cambridge School’s Festival 

Year 5 had a great time at their free-range chemistry lecture. We learnt all about the different types of elements 
and chemicals all around us. There were even some explosions! 
 

  
 
School Grounds 
Please remember that the school grounds are private property. There have been a few reports of children re-entering the 
grounds after school hours. In the interest of safety, please remind your children that they should only be on school grounds 
when attending school or a club. 

 
Coming Up 

 
INSET days in the summer term 
Please make a note in your diaries that school will be closed to children on Thursday 1st May and Friday 2nd May. These 
days are for staff training only. 
 


